
We should have a right to know what we are putting into our bodies and on our skin, this is 
normal practice in the UK and so this should happen all over the world. I am a massive 
animal lover and if I had the choice of purchasing a products that did not have Palm Oil in it, 
I would in an Instant and  wouldn’t care if it was more expensive. 
 
Everybody should have a choice to say yes or no, you are not giving us this simple option at 
the moment!!! 
 
  
Kind Regards 
  
  
Danielle Preston 
  

  

 


